06/28/21 Meeting Notes:
Members provided updates on recent exploratory conversations.


Speed detector stations:
· Still need to get the data - Lizzy to send the Committee Anderson data she has already obtained from Fern; Kirby will attempt to analyze once we have it
· Need to pursue getting subscription fee for 2nd machine, so we can easily option data
· If we install free-standing poles:
· We would need to get the utility company to come out and spray to determine best location
· Cost would be $160 for Walden’s Ridge Utility to install poles at:
· 4609 Chestnut Ave. (in front of home of Mike Sutton) - pole #1 location 
· 4189 Wilson Ave. (in front of home of Tasha Hicks) - pole #2 location
· If we use trailers:
· Option to purchase trailers from Traffic Logix - Lizzy obtained quote at $3599/unit ($7198 for 2)
· Ellen to research trailer options for purchase and for lease


Possible stop signs: Parsons at Wilson, Spring and E Brow, Ivory and Ash/Chestnut triangle


Possible speed bumps or transverse rumble strips: Wilson and Sawyer


Lizzy met with Austin Garrett:
· Advises public meeting to educate; Austin will attend Town Hall meeting to give presentation 
· HCSO cannot issue tickets from Walden, only from HCSO
· Kristina to begin reposting HCSO PSA messages from Facebook
· Provided HCDOT and TNDOT contacts; Kirby has reached out to them


Lizzy spoke with Leisel at KCI:
· She suggested petition from neighbors in certain areas to see if transverse rumble strips were commonly acceptable


Ryan to reach back out to the town engineer via email with a list of outstanding engineering questions from the Committee


Last Wednesday night of every month at 7:30 - meetings from now on
· Wednesday, July 28

